

# Your Input Needed!

# Keeping Desert Hot Springs Strong and Safe Join the Conversation

### DEAR NEIGHBOR,

Desert Hot Springs is committed to maintaining a clean, safe, and secure city for everyone. But the job is getting harder.

The impacts of years of State takeaways of local funds and unfunded mandates, loss of local cannabis revenue, and the increased need for road repair, keeping business corridors & public spaces safe and clean, and providing safety services is providing challenges for the City. Desert Hot Springs is considering budget cuts later this year which will impact City services.

That's why the City conducted a community survey to hear from you—the public we serve. Your neighbors, in a recent survey, have already identified priorities that include better maintained clean, safe, welllit city streets and parks, and protecting essential core city services like emergency response, roads, police and addressing homelessness.

The City would like to hear more from the public as we consider next steps. Please tell us what is important to you by completing a Community Feedback Survey today.

Thank you for your feedback and commitment to our community.

### We want to hear from you!



Please scan the attached Community Survey Code and complete TODAY. Or take the survey at: www.cityofdhs.org/ **Jointheconversation** 





## **DID YOU KNOW?**



#### Maintaining Quality of Life

Ensuring local safety, well-lit streets and business corridors, and keeping neighborhood parks and public spaces clean make our community a more desirable place to live, do business, and raise a family.



Waiting to repair our local roads will impact traffic and 911 response times, and will cost more to fix in the long run.





#### Attracting Local Businesses

Desert Hot Springs cannot provide additional support to local businesses or improve public safety with local revenue decline.

## Join the Conversation

www.cityofdhs.org/Jointheconversation